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We continue to be very busy promoting missions and missionaries in many churches. We are 

thankful for the Lord’s blessing and your investment in our efforts. A new chapter has opened in 

our ministry. On June 12, 2016 Harvest Baptist Church of Waxahachie, Texas voted to call me to 

the pastorate. Before you breathe a sigh of relief and take us out of the budget, let me explain 

something. We help churches and missionaries. That is what our ministry has always been about. 

This church is one of our supporting churches that has fallen on hard times. If this church could 

not secure the services of someone who has some support, they would not be able to meet the 

financial needs of a pastor and his family. In fact there is no salary at all for the pastor at this 

time.  So you see, we are doing this together. This is the third time we have had the opportunity 

to help a hurting church. 

In spite of the additional responsibilities we are still committed to preaching in missions 

conferences and revival meetings at the Lord opens the doors. One change is that instead of 

driving to New England this summer, we will fly. We have three missions conferences back to 

back. Then we will return to Texas and work hard to help in the growth process at harvest Baptist 

Church.    Thank you for helping us in ministry. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With all best wishes,  

  

Robert Lewis, Executive Assistant Director  

Global Independent Baptist Missions  

Mobile: (401) 286-2400  

Email: RobertLewis@GIBMissions.org  

Website: http://Robert-Lewis.org  

 

Dear Friends,


